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InsHMe o f International Education 
809 UNITED NATIONS PLAZA, NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017 

November 29, 1965 

Professor José Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Fhilosojfcy 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 

Dear Professor Ferrater-Mora: 

I am writing to you regarding the National Screenlng Commlttee meeting for Spaln 
and Portugal, which will be held on December 22 from 9*30 a.m. until approximately 
5 p»m. at the Institute's new headquarters* The receptionist on the firet floor 
of the building vill direct you to the meetlng room. 

You will be interested to know that the other members of the Committee aire: Pro­
fessor Pilar de Madariaga of Vassar College; Professor Vicente Llorens of Prince-
ton University; Professor Raymond Sayers of Columbia University; and Professor 
Francia M. Rogers of Harvard University, chairman of the Committee. 

By December lOth we shall send you the suramary sheets of the approximately 75 
applications you will be asked to consider at the meeting» We hope this will give 
you enough time to go over the summaries and make your preliminary evalúations of 
the applicants. 

Ve shall be pleased to make a hotel reservation for you* If you would like us to 
áo so, please let me know the nights for which you will need accommodations. 

The staff roeraber working on these competitions is Kerrie Lafontaine. She will be 
at the meeting to assist the Committee in its work. 

We look forward to seeing you at the Committee meeting* In the meantime, I hope 
you will let us know if there is any way in which we may be of help. 

Sincerely yours, 

i> O - <t^ 

Miss Barbara Godard' 
Coordinator 
U.S. Government Scholarship 

Programa 

TELEPHOWE: TH 7-0400; CABLE ADORES*: "IHTERECT; U. I . REGIONAL OFFICES: CHICA90, DOVER, H0U8TQN, SAN FRANCISCO, «UHHMT0M, 0. C 
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